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I am writing to you as a concerned citizen who lives two blocks from GE in Peterborough. We 
are all scared and confused at the news that BWXT may be permitted to start pelleting uranium 
in the middle of our residential neighbourhood.  
 
We implore you to think of the children and the long term effects this will have on them if they 
live, go to school and play with this constant exposure.  
 
Everyone in this neighbourhood - and all of Peterborough - is relying on you to do the right thing 
and not allow this to happen. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Kirkpatrick 
Peterborough, ON 
 


